
Dear participants, organizing committees, and partners 

I, personally and on behalf of my co-organizers, would like to 

welcome each one of you to the 2nd International Conference of 

Technology, Science, and Administration – 2022 (2nd ICTSA –

2022).  

 This conference is considered an exciting and fruitful time for 

researchers in various fields. It represents an important stage in 

order to continue academic and scientific growth and to adapt and 

overcome the tragic situation experienced by sieged Taiz. This cultural city in Yemen is still 

steadfast in these critical circumstances, because of all its distinguished and wonderful 

universities and academics.  Our universities will always remain adaptable, motivated, and 

responsive to all modern science and technology. This is stemming from our belief that 

science is the only real weapon to overcome the current tragic status.  

The natural sciences and management is an exciting field for applying, studying, and 

researching in different community aspects needs such as industry, economics, and even 

politics.  This represents a guarantee that scientific and academic life will remain represented 

by universities at the forefront. 

What we would hope to achieve during the special days of this conference is to get novel ideas 

and future visions in various scientific fields. As well, we aim to publish the contributions of 

our researchers in the fields of engineering, technology sciences, administrative sciences, 

applied and medical sciences, educational management technology, and many other fields. 

We seek to exchange ideas, experiences, and information between creators and researchers 

in the latest developments in these natural and administrative sciences. 

This year, we have changed the way we work to constantly improve our ability to organize 

such international scientific conferences and carnivals for the great benefit of researchers 

and academics at the local and international levels. We hope that the participants will see 

this change in this second year of the conference. We, Al-Janad University for science and 

Technology, and all other universities are proud of where we are today and excited about 

where we're headed. 

Before I conclude, I would like to thank you all for attending our conference and bringing 

your expertise to our meeting. You as university leaders, researchers, academics, and 

participants have the vision, knowledge, capabilities, and experience to help us pave our way 

to the future. You are truly our greatest wealth today and tomorrow, and what we are doing 

would not have been possible without your support and participation.   

With my deepest personal respect and thanks to all of you. 

Mohyeddine Alqubati 

President of Aljanad University for Science & Technology – Taiz - Yemen 

Conference Presidency - 2nd ICTSA –2022 
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